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OUTSTANDING REFERENCES

Ref. of Item 
(Min. no / 
meeting date)

Title and nature of 
issue

Position at last meeting Current position

19/04/2006 Signposting of the 
Downs

5 Code of Conduct signs in position on the 
Downs. 

Further signposting requirements for 
the Downs to be considered at a 
future meeting of the Conservators. 

19/04/2006 Additional hack riding 
area, foot of Walton 
Downs

Condition of ground did not allow it to be opened 
for use by hack riders in the view of the TGMB.

Condition of ground considered at 
each meeting of the Training Grounds 
Management Board.

25/10/2010 Maintenance of sand 
track

Report to next meeting of the Conservators. See Item 05.

19/04/2012 Combined Habitat 
Management Plan 
for the Downs

The Epsom and Walton Downs Habitat 
Management Plan 2015-2020 was considered 
and approved at the meeting in April 2015. It was 
noted that this would be integrated with the 
Epsom Golf Course Habitat Management Plan 
once that had also been reviewed, to create a 
single Plan document.  
Peter Howarth (Countryside Officer for Epsom & 
Ewell Borough Council) has been commissioned 
to undertake a review of the Golf course Habitat 
Management Plan.

Report to October 2016 meeting, 
following completion of survey work.

13/10/2014, 
Minute 19 a)

Epsom Golf Club – 
unauthorised 
development & other 
matters

Officers to pursue the matters with Epsom Golf 
Club.

See Item 12.
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15/04/2015, 
Minute 50

Review of Dog 
Control 
arrangements on 
Epsom and Walton 
Downs

Proposal for new signs by TGMB agreed. 
Chairman and Clerk authorised to agree wording 
of signs.

See Item 03.

7/10/15, 
Minute 20

Memorial benches 
on the Downs – 
review of policy

Report to April 2016 meeting Report to October 2016 meeting.

20/01/16, 
Minute 28

Review of number of 
metal detecting 
licenses

A review of the number of metal detecting permits 
available to Downs users will be considered in 
October 2016, following the decision to increase 
the number from 20 to 25.

Report to October 2016 meeting.


